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March 2018 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Amended phasing of Traffic Calming scheme through Angmering. 

 

Construction of New Table tops and speed cushions  

 What we’re doing 

Work will soon start on several points along Station Road, Angmering to install 

‘tabletops’ and ‘speed cushions’ for traffic calming purposes. Locations are: 

 

 Junction of Station Road and Dell Drive 

 Junction of Station Road and Mill Road 

 Junction to Station Road from North Drive to The Thatchway 

 

The recent inclement weather and discovery of unforeseen site conditions have caused 

delays in the works programme for this schemes delivery. In order to ensure that works 

within closer proximity to the school can be completed during the Easter School holiday 

period adjustments to the programme have had to be made at short notice. We 

apologise for any disruption this may cause and can ensure you that all efforts will be 

made to keep disruption to a minimum. 

 

Traffic management will consist of a 24 hour road closure, for which a diversion route 

will be in place. Access will always be provided to residents within closed areas and Mill 

Road, from the south (via A259) although there may be some delay to ensure the site is 

safe to pass through. For further updates or amends to our programme, please visit our 

web page: www.westsussex.gov.uk/travelinfo 

 

 How will this affect you? 

This phasing of work is expected to take place between Monday 12th March 2018 and 

Friday 16th March. Please note that this is subject to changes due to weather 

conditions, equipment breakdown or emergency work taking priority. There will be some 

noise, however we will do all we can to keep this to a minimum and within the agreed 

environmental timeframes.   

 

Please plan your journey in advance, and look out for important safety signs along your 

route. If you have any concerns regarding access, please ask the onsite staff; your 

safety is our priority.  

 Further information 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience. For further information, please visit our 

website at the top of this letter or liaise with the onsite team, as they might be able to 

answer your query quickly. For any concerns you might have, you can email us at 

www.westsussex.gov.uk/roadpavementenquiry or call on 01243 642105 (phone lines are 

open weekdays between 8am – 6pm). 
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